
 

 

 

 

 

February 10, 2021 

 

 

MEMO TO: Dr. Kriner Cash, Superintendent, BPS 

  Members, Buffalo Board of Education  

FROM:  Philip Rumore, President, BTF 

RE:  Possible Misinformation/Issues Relating to Substitute Teachers  

 

Enclosed, please find correspondence relating to substitute teacher issues that we thought you would want 

to investigate. (Click Here) 

I too, even though we do not represent substitute teachers, have received similar calls from substitute 

teachers and some teacher aides/teaching assistants relating to similar concerns.  

 

PR:su 

 

http://www.btfny.org/email/2021/sub_shortage_email.pdf

